
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WITHDRAWAL OF RECORD DATE 
 
Monday, 27 April 2020, Sydney: Bank of Queensland Limited (BOQ) today withdrew the previously 
notified ex-dividend date of 29 April 2020 and record date of 30 April 2020 in light of the deferral of 
BOQ’s FY20 interim dividend. Revised dates will be advised in due course.  
 
Further details relating to the deferral can be found in the “BOQ FY20 Interim Dividend Deferral” ASX 
Release dated 8 April 2020.  
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